Kettlethorpe High School



Standbridge Lane, Sandal, Wakefield WF2 7EL Headteacher: Mr T Griffiths

Our Ref: GME/ECR		
2 April 2019		
Dear Parent/Carer		

Following consultation with parents/carers, staff and pupils, the following changes will be made to the whole school detention pilot following the Easter break.

- All detentions issued will be for the following school day
- Detentions will be for 30 minutes

Changes to the Detention System in School

- Failure to attend will result in a further detention of 60 minutes
- Failure to attend a 60 minute detention, will result in a full day in isolation
- Information relating to the reason for detention will be in pupil planners
- Pupils are expected to discuss the reason for detention with parents/carers and obtain parent/carer signature to show this has been completed
- Please avoid contacting school for this information

We will continue to send a text message to parents/carers informing them of the detention for the following school day.

Whilst we are continuing to pilot the system, any parental feedback would be welcome as we look to implement the whole school detention system in September 2019.

Please send any feedback to headteacher@kettlethorpe.wakefield.sch.uk

Thank you for your continued support

of Mellor

Gareth Mellor

Assistant Head Teacher